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Application Number SSI 7485
WestConnex M4−M5 Link — Modification 2 The Crescent overpass

Andre Elcham

My family and I, object to the RMS and John Holland new proposed elevated overpass at the
intersection of The Crescent and City West Link.

We, along with friends and members of our community have NOT given any consent to any
further changes from the original plans.

The community STRONGLY want to maintain the areas greenspace, in fact, provide greater
public recreational area's and allow for better public access to the foreshores. Therefore all
roads are to remain underground as originally planned.

We will be lodging the objection on the Online Portal, however I expect this email to be
considered.




